
     How to Reach Us… 
 

   

      Rev. Dr. Jon Grant - Ext: 4  Lead Pastor 
                     jon@trullsroadchurch.com 
      Rev. Joan Stonehouse - Ext: 2 Pastor of Care 
                     joan@trullsroadchurch.com  
      Debi Gunter - Ext: 1 Office Administrator 
                     debi@trullsroadchurch.com 
      Nicole Henderson - Interim Administrative Assistant 
           nicole@trullsroadchurch.com    
 

 

                  Youth Happenings            

                  Jr High (Gr. 6-8)  Sr High (Gr. 9-12) 
      Sunday School for Jr High - Every2nd & 4th Sunday 
 

         TONIGHT!  6 - 8 p.m.  All Youth  

               Living Room Event @ Hefford’s                        

Mall Hunt - Fri., Feb. 2nd  7 - 8:30 p.m. 

Wednesday Youth Nights  ~   6:30 - 8:30 p.m.                                                                    
 

 
 
 
 

                       

TRULLS ROAD FREE METHODIST CHURCH 
 2301 Trulls Road S. Courtice, ON  L1E 2N2 

Phone:  905-436-2300          Fax:  905-436-8913 

      www.trullsroadchurch.com                                      

      trfmc@trullsroadchurch.com 

                               

   Trulls Road Free Methodist Church 
 

                         @trullsroadfmc 
                          

     @TRFMCyouth 

                          

YOUNG ADULTS 
 
 Saturday, February 24th 
 

Coldest Night of the Year Walk/Volunteer 

 

 

 

 

 

      Sunday, January 28, 2018 



           

                                       
 
 
 

Speaker: Jared Siebert 
Series: For God So Loved the World 
Title:  Our Changing World 

                             
 

                          
                            
 

                      
 

Verse for 2018 
Extra cards are available at the Welcome Centre. 

    

  EFC (The Evangelical Fellowship of Canada) Alert 
 

In follow up to what we’ve been hearing on the news in regards   
to Changes to the Canada Summer Jobs Program, EFC has  

provided information and resources on their website. 

TheEFC.ca/SummerJobsGrants  
 

Please Note: Following the advice and direction from CCCC’s 
and Bishop Cliff with wording, our application for summer                 

students 2018 has been prayerfully submitted.   

Rev. Jared Siebert, currently serves as the National Director 
for Church Development for the FMCiC. His main responsibility is 
to prepare the denomination to respond to the massive cultural 
change that churches are facing.  He hopes to accomplish this 
through the planting of new kinds of churches and by developing 
sustained health and contextual conversations at the local church 
level designed to bring churches face to face with their mission in 
their respective neighbourhood or region.   
Jared began ministry in 1998 with his wife Katherine in Kingston 
in a church plant called the “Next Church.” Their family includes 
two boys, Soren and Nathan and they currently live in Saskatoon. 

 

Trulls Prayer Chain   
We have a group of people who are available to pray for your      

requests and you can be a part of that too!  The list will be           
updated Feb. 4, so please call Muriel at 623-6919 or                     
Mayme at 987-4936 if you’d like more information.   

Parents please note KIDZ ROCK runs EVERY 2
nd

 & 4
th

 Sunday. 

Sunday,  January 28, 2018 

This Week and Beyond... 
 

Tonight - 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.  All Youth Living Room Event see back→ 

Monday - 7:00 - 9:00 p.m.  Real Women - Real Change Event  
Wednesday - 9:30 a.m.  MoPS (Mother’s of Pre-Schoolers) 
Wednesday - 9:30 a.m.  Ladies Bible Study 
Wednesday - 6:30 p.m.  Youth  
Thursday - 7:30 p.m.  Men’s Basketball  
Thursday - 8:00 p.m.  Worship Practice 
The Refuge - The Coldest Night of the Year Walk - Feb. 24

th 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - Sunday, March 4
th

 at 4:00 p.m. 
                              

Prayer Opportunities... 
Sunday Service: 9:15 a.m. ~ Board Room  
Wednesday: 1:00 p.m. ~ Board Room 
 

 

 Please Pray For... 
People struggling with seasonal illnesses. 
 

Please Note … 
 

 

WOW! We had 160 out to our first TNT of 2018 with our special 
guests from Jungle Cat World.  All ages were represented and had a 
roaring good time! Thanks to Laura Lee Hogenbirk and the TNT 
Team.  Next event is on Tuesday, February 13 - Pancake Supper.  
Please use the invitation to invite someone new with you.  Sign up is 
at the Welcome Centre. 
                                                                                                                             
 
 
 
 

Nominating Team nominations: TODAY is the last day to submit 
your suggestions for positions to the Nominating Team.  Please refer 
to the green ballot for information on duties and requirements.                  
Voting will take place at the Annual General Meeting on Sunday, 
March 4, 2018. 

                                  

                              

                              Trulls Road Financial Progress 2018   

    General Fund: 
     

    Received Last Week………....…….……….............……$8,525.10 
    Received to date (3 wks)…………….……..….………..$27,272.10 
    Building (Oct. 6/13 to January 21/18)………………$1,503,618.80 

Seniors:  Please check your mailbox for the Happy Gang Survey. If 
you didn't receive one call Len or Darlene at 905-987-4584 and we 
will provide you with one. 


